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The PAC was pleased to be able to fit into its tight schedule four late event requests that benefited HCS teachers, students and members of the community at large:

On February 20th, the PAC played host to a CORE Committee Meeting featuring Fort Knox Commander Maj. Gen. Robert Williams and Garrison Commander Col. Mark Needham.  300 members of the local community were in attendance to hear valuable information concerning the timeframe of BRAC impact on the area. 

On February 22, JHHS’s FFA hosted a visit from the group’s National Secretary at the PAC.  50 FFA officers from HCS and area schools were in attendance.

JTA and Radcliff Middle Schools and NHHS were also able to schedule rehearsals and NHHS, CHHS and EHMS performed in concerts at the PAC in preparation for the upcoming Kentucky Music Educators Association (KMEA) Festival Competition scheduled for March 15 & 16 also at the PAC.

37 WHMS students are involved in their Spring Musical production of Getting to Know…Once Upon a Mattress. There will be 2 evening and 5 student performances of the musical and over 1900 area school students will attend the production. 

Additionally, 40 area students are participating in three Youth Theatre of Hardin County workshops held in January, February and March.

Also in March, the PAC welcomes WHMS performing a Band Concert, CHHS hosting a Benefit Concert in honor of Andy Zagar and JHHS’s production of Oh What a Tangled Web. 

As its last Season Event and with the help of Dana Foundation,

the PAC PRESENTS the Kennedy Center’s Imagination Celebration on Tour 

production of Willy Wonka on Friday March 22 & 23.  

386 HCS students from GC Burkhead, and Parkway elementaries received free copies of Roald Dahl’s Willy Wonka book upon which the production is based.  

